
Town Board Meeting  
February 8, 2016 5:30 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan 

Hilgendorf were present.  

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$108,243.26 
Equipment Fund - $157,617.94; General Savings Account - $1,792,974.93; Checking Account - 
$241,677.55; Cemetery Fund - $117,887.32; Playground Fund - $14,747.59; and Greenwood Cemetery 
Beautification Fund - $12,343.97; Tax Money Collected - $2,107,443.46  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the January 11, 2016 board meeting. Motion 
passed 4-0.  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to approve the vouchers #3477 through #3507. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve bartender licenses application for Anastasia Gavlitta. 
Motion passed 4-0  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to approve new list for Election Poll Workers with Changes from the December 
meeting. Motion passed 4-0 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve final list for cemetery rate charges. Approved 4-0 
 
Postage meter that was being tested is not really meeting our needs that will be sent back to 
Pitney/Bowes and we will review the need for a postage meter again in September/October. 
 
Striping the parking lot at the town hall, Kevin will get quotes on the cost of having this done. 
 
Plan Commission Chair Harry Gladwin reported on Joe Henrichs wanting to construct additional mini 
storage buildings. M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to approve the conditional use permit based on the Land Services 
recommendations on their report dated February 1, 2016. Approved 4-0. Their next meeting will be, 
February 22, 2016. 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to open Short Road to ATV & UTV traffic. Approved 4-0 
 
Kevin will put together pricing for a new road computer. 
 
The comment was made that roads will be plowed prior to the dump/recycling centers which might cause 
the sights to be closed if we receive a lot of snow. This will be handled on a case by case basis. 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:12p.m. 
 
Kari Kiser, Clerk 
 
 
 

 

 


